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7100 Technology Drive 

West Melbourne, FL 32904 

1-800-422-6281 

Service Bulletin 
BKSB-1086 

Issue Date: 9/15/2023 

 
 

Issue: Notification of warning when using non-authorized BKR battery chargers. 

If using non-authorized, “aftermarket”, battery chargers with any of the BKR series 
batteries, an ungoverned charge control process may occur causing improper operation, 
defect or failure of your BKR battery. It is recommended to only use BK Technologies’ 
authorized accessories with BK Technologies’ equipment to reduce the risk of damage 
and ensure that the factory warranty for the BK product is not jeopardized.  

 
Importance: Med 
 

Affected Models: BKR5000 and BKR9000 Series 

 
 
Recommended Action: Use approved BK Technologies’ Chargers 

 

 


